
 
 

YEAR 3 GOLDEN STETHESCOPE AWARD 
 

“Who would you most want to walk into your room if you were a patient?” 
 

Golden Stethoscope Nomination Form 2019-2020 

   
Dear supervisor, 
 
It is that time again where we ask for nominations for the GOLDEN 
STETHOSCOPE AWARD. Nine Wightman–Berris Academy medical students 
will be eligible for this award. 
 

This award recognizes Year 3 medical students who have demonstrated the 
following characteristics during their 3rd year rotations: 

• compassion, caring, altruism  

• academic excellence 

• the ability to go “above and beyond” 
 
In short this award is for clerks who “you would most want to walk into your 
room if you were a patient.” 
 

If you know any clerks who you feel are good candidates for this award please 
forward any name(s) and briefly outline why in a letter (minimum 200 words).  
 
 
Katina Tzanetos 
Director, Wightman-Berris Academy 
  
 

2T1 NOMINATION DEADLINE – November 30, 2020 
 
Name of Year 3 Medical Student:  
 

Name of Rotation: 
 

 

Name of Supervisor: 
 

 

Please include a letter which sites specific examples of why you think this senior 
medical student should be awarded the Golden Stethoscope Award for the 2019-
2020 academic year. 
 
Please send completed nomination forms to the Office of the Academy Director, 
TGH, Medical Education, Eaton Wing, Ground Floor, Rm. 001 or email to 
medicaleducation@uhn.ca  

mailto:medicaleducation@uhn.ca

